Board of Trustee General Meeting, Friday, Oct. 29,2010 via teleconference
 
Present
Herb Cummings-Chairman
George Davagian-Vice chairman
Connie Donovan-Treasurer
Alan Burleson0Secretary
Steve Daley-Trustee
John Hackett-Trustee
Jay Donovan-Manager
 
Not Present
Jim Hilliard-Trustee
Meeting called to order at 9:25am
Minutes from previous board meeting were approved.
 
Treasurer Donovan reported $225,000 in the operating fund and $578,000 in the reserve fund.  There is a projected surplus and should end the year in very good financial shape.
 
Manager Donovan-Whitten Landscaping has ordered the wood for the walkway replacement and will begin work in the near future.
RMX consulting is still evaluating the pool and deck area.  There has to be a decision as to which material will be installed such as mahogany, IPC wood from Brazil, red cedar or perhaps a composite material.
 
Anchor Pool will install the salt water system in the spring for a cost of $3,800.
 
Kee Enterprises was the low bidder for the driveway sealing and have completed the work/
 
Peterson Awning will be removing the restaurant awning as well as fabricating the new roll-up sides for %6,564.  The awning will be stored and repaired for the winter.
 
There is no restaurant update.  The Ebb Tide owners have not indicated whether they plan to return next year.
 
All ARC forms were approved.
 
Next meeting via teleconference on Dec. 3,2010
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:45am
 
Respectfully submitted,
Alan Burleson

